
Question on Notice 
No. 814 

Asked on Wednesday, 17 August 2022 
 
MR N DAMETTO ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY, RENEWABLES AND HYDROGEN 
AND MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS AND PROCUREMENT (HON M DE BRENNI)    
 
With reference to the Minister’s answer to Question on Notice No. 161 of 2022—  
 
Will the Minister outline the details of the review process undertaken by the QBCC which 
ultimately saw the reversal of the decision that originally found the licensee guilty of faulty 
work? 
 
ANSWER 
 
For privacy reasons, it is inappropriate to disclose details of individual cases investigated 
by the Queensland Building and Construction Commission (QBCC). 

The Member should encourage the individual to engage with the QBCC directly if they 
are seeking an update on a matter to which they are a party. 

 

 
 
  


